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Dear Ridgewood Families: 
We are excited to offer iPads to every Ridgewood student for use at home and at school. The 
iPads will be used extensively in all classes and are an invaluable part of our Ridgewood 
education. All students are required to use a Ridgewood iPad and cannot use their own 
personal iPad. 
 
Your student will receive an iPad at our iPad pickup. At the iPad pickup we will setup email, 
apps and Skyward access for your student. You must pay your Ridgewood fees, be cleared 
in the Health Office, and prove district residency before you receive an iPad. 
 
The student and a parent must attend together at the date below. Use Entrance 2, near the 
flagpole on Montrose Avenue. 
 
             Thursday, August 15 from 1 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the IT department at 708-456-4242. 
Sincerely, 
Carl Schorsch 
Director of Technology 
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